
From: John Creighton <jfc339@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 2:43 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Royal poinciana 3528 eagle 
 
 
This is a picture we took from our backyard because of the beautiful royal poinciana tree. Now there is a 
shed that the owner want to make livable. There was no replacement trees planted so we guess there 
was no tree permit. Maybe Karen from the tree commission would be interested also. Thank you John 
Creighton 

 
 




